
 
 
 
Dear Friends of Uni-Pres Kindercottage, 
 
Happy Holidays 
 
We hope this letter finds you well and  taking good care of yourselves. 
As we continue to maintain high standards of cleanliness and care for our students, we 
are asking our Friends and supporters to send cleaning supplies as we maintain a 
healthy environment for our children and families. 
 
 
 
We are also asking you to send in financial contributions that you can bless us with to 
assist families with making tuition payments for the children to attend our center. While 
we receive some funding from the State of Illinois and of course, generous donations 
from churches and individuals like you, we are always in need of more. 
 
We thank you for your ministry of caring for our little lambs and so grateful that you 
pour into their educational journey. We appreciate your help, and speedy replies to give 
much needed items, such as   coats and pajamas. We are still in need of hats, gloves, 
and socks. 
 
 Please help us maintain the level of educational standards, by checking our website for 
educational supplies or you can donate amazon gift cards so we can purchase items we 
need to enrich the children’s learning experiences. 
  
We continue to need your support for our children as they thrive in a community that is 
challenged with economic and equity disparities. We thank you in advance for any ways 
in which you can be a blessing and we look forward to your continuous support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Aimee Hart, 
Executive Director 
Uni-Pres Kindercottage 
 


